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The city of Krakow was

founded more than a

thousand years ago. The

legend says that a mythical

ruler, Krakus, founded the

city on the Wawel Hill after

killing the dragon that

inhabited it. It has always

been a very important city

in Poland and continues to

be so up until now. Its

Historic Centre has also

been declared World

Heritage Site by UNESCO,

and Karol Wojtyła was

archbishop of Krakow

before eventually becoming

Pope John Paul II in 1978.

Did youknow?

One of the main places to visit during the next World Youth Day

is the Vocations Center, where it will be possible for all to learn

more about different congregations and other organizations and

about the many ways to live their vocation. And the Lasallian Family

will have its own stand! It will be open from Tuesday July 26th to Friday

July 29th, from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. You are invited to come and visit us at the

stand and to share the joy of the Lasallian Mission with the other pilgrims!

Dear Lasallians,

We are now less than two months

away from World Youth Day and I

hope your preparation for the

gathering on July 27th is going well!

More details on the venue of the

gathering and the exact time soon.

Meanwhile, we are very proud to

reveal to you the official logo of the

Lasallian World Youth Day!

It is inspired from the official logo

of the World Youth Day and also

has some distinctive elements that

portray our Lasallian identity. The Brother is accompanying the young person

in its journey towards God. The cross symbolizes Jesus, whom is at the center

of our gathering and our Mission. The words “Young Lasallians” in different

languages surround the logo, providing the context in which our Mission is

carried out.

We hope you like it, and you will definitely see it often from now on!

Stay tuned, more to come very soon!

See you in Krakow!

Antoine Béland

International Coordinator for Young Lasallians

abeland@lasalle.org

JUNE 2016


